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          Tuesday 17th October, 2023 
 
Dear families of children in Early Years children,  
 
 
We are excited to tell you we have an exciting Diwali dancing workshop coming to visit us on 
Tuesday 14th November, it will be an interactive session for each class where they will learn 
about traditional dance and music relating to the festival of Diwali. This will then lead into an 
exciting sequence of learning when back in class.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £6.90 per child to enable us to host the dance workshop, 
this is payable through the Arbor app by Monday 6th November.  
 
We hope you are just as excited about this opportunity for your child as we are! 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Jess Iles  
Early Years and KS1 Leader  


